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Re: ACLU Public Records Request - 2021-MSP-4642

Emiliano Falcon-Morano <efalcon@aclum.org>
Tue 5/24/2022 10:56 AM

To: Paquette, Keith (POL) <keith.paquette@state.ma.us>
Cc: Kade Crockford <kcrockford@aclum.org>;Jessica Lewis <jlewis@aclum.org>;Jessie Rossman
<JRossman@aclum.org>

Thank you, Keith. So I am assuming that no warrants are being used when it comes to
drones. I would also like to request the following:

All records pertaining to the use of drones in exigent circumstances, per the language
of sections 1.II and 3.II of the policy titled "MSP SOP – Uncrewed Aircraft Systems –
2021-IMT-001 06/2021;" and
All records pertaining to the use of drones and UAVs, including logs, notes, police
reports, incident reports, intelligence reports, and any other record that shows who
operated or used drones, how and when, and for what reasons. This was point number
three of the original request. We want all the records created since the MSP sent the
original response on January 20.

Please take this as a new public records request.

Best,
Emiliano

From: Paquette, Keith (POL) <keith.paquette@state.ma.us>
Sent: Tuesday, May 24, 2022 9:21 AM
To: Emiliano Falcon-Morano <efalcon@aclum.org>
Subject: RE: ACLU Public Records Request - 2021-MSP-4642
 
Good morning Emiliano,
 
The Massachusetts Department of State Police (“Department”) has received your request for “all
records pertaining to successful warrant applications related to drone surveillance.”
 
The Department considers your request as a submission pursuant to G.L. c. 66, §10, the
Massachusetts Public Records Law. Based upon the information you have provided; the
Department has conducted a diligent search of its records and is unable to locate any responsive
records.
 
If you wish to challenge any aspect of this response, you may appeal to the Supervisor of Public
Records following the procedure set forth in 950 C.M.R. 32.08, a copy of which is available at
http://www.mass.gov/courts/case-legal-res/law-lib/laws-by-source/cmr/. You may also file a civil
action in accordance with M.G.L. c. 66, § 10A.
 
Sincerely,
 


